Kind Attention: Date: 21 June 2021

Jeanie Myers,

Secretary-Treasurer,

City of Brampton Committee of Adjustment,
City Clerk’s Office, Brampton City Hall,

2 Wellington Street West,

Brampton, Ontario L6Y 4R2
Jeanie_myers@brampton.ca

Reference: 41 Marysfield Drive, Brampton, ON— L6P 0J2 scheduled for Committee of Adjustment
meeting on June 22, 2021

1. Application # B-2021-0009 — Consent

2. Application # A-2021-0117 — Minor Variance

3. Application # A-2021-0118 — Minor Variance

Subject: Deferral of the hearing for the above referenced consent and minor variance applications to
September 14, 2021

Honorable Committee Members,

We humbly request you to allow us to defer our consent and minor variance hearing to September 14,
2021 due to the following reasons:

a. Based on our initial conversation and subsequent support information provided to the city, we
were anticipating a favourable response from the city. Alas while we get affirmative
confirmation on our ask from the planners opinion, the overall refusal is surprising.

b. While we do believe that our request has considerable merit, we would like to take some time
and work with the city in understanding and alleviating their concerns around the application.

c. We will also require additional time to get the appropriate professional opinions on the planning
policies and supporting documentation to present to the city.

In consideration of the above, and this being our first request for a deferral, we sincerely hope the
Committee will consider our request and grant the same.

Yours truly,
Vinod Mahesan
{Representative for the applicants Vinod Mahesan, Vipin Mahesan, Geetanjali Mahesan, Mansi Rastogi)

41 Marysfield Drive,
Brampton, ON - L6P 0C3



